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PROJECT FACT SHEET

Cavill Avenue Pontoon Repair

Gold Coast Waterways Authority is repairing the pontoon structure at the western end of Cavill
Avenue, Surfers Paradise.

The Cavill Avenue pontoon is a popular marine facility, providing PROJECT LOCATION
access to the Nerang River. Repairs to the pontoon were
undertaken in June 2024. Gold Coast Waterways Authority will
require a closure of this pontoon on Tuesday 29 October and
Wednesday 30 October, to complete final maintenance works.

Western end of Cavill Avenue located
at 73 Cavill Avenue, Surfers Paradise
QLD 4226

BENEFITS
e Maintaining recreational and commercial boating facilities
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e The repair of the pontoon structure will ensure the
functionality for recreational and commercial waterways
users in the Surfers Paradise area is maintained. Tuesday 29 October 2024
Maintenance completion:
Wednesday 30 October 2024

KEY DETAILS

Maintenance start:

IMPACTS
e Temporary closure of the pontoon will be in place while
remaining maintenance works are undertaken.
e Some noise impacts during the maintenance activities are
expected.

CONTACT

Gold Coast Waterways Authority

07 5539 7350
mail@gcwa.qld.gov.au

gcwa.qld.gov.au
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ALTERNATIVE BOAT RAMPS AVAILABLE DURING CONSTRUCTION

Alternative pontoons available during the construction works period include:
e Surfers Paradise Riverfront Commercial Pontoon in Appel Park, Surfers Paradise
e Proud Park Pontoon at Waterways Drive, Main Beach

For alternative boat ramps, jetties, pontoons, and fishing facilities nearby, visit: https://gcwa.gld.gov.au/

Locality map — Cavill Avenue, Surfers Paradise pontoon
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